
‘Love your neighbour as you love yourself’ 
 

Children in 

KS1 enjoyed a 

pirate day! 

                   St Mary’s CofE Primary School, Woodbridge  

  July 2021 

It has been so exciting having more opportunities open to 

us this term. 

We have enjoyed attending sporting events including 

cricket, football and Quad Kid athletics. 

We also held a sports 

day; we couldn’t invite 

parents but we still had 

great fun. 

 

 
 

 

 

Children in years 2, 4 and 6 

visited St Mary’s Church to 

take part in a ‘Churches 

Count On Nature’ nature 

count. 

 

 

 

 

Children in year 3 visited Ipswich Museum to learn about the Ancient Egyptians. 

Year 5 and 6 classes both 

performed outdoor 

productions in a variety 

of weather conditions! 

 

 


